JOHN ELIAS BALDACCI

GOVERNOP

Dear Sir/Ms:

STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333-0016

October 29, 2010
Subject: Bangor

State Pin No: 018038.00
Amendment No. 2

The following question has been received:

Question: Can the Department provide information on which piles of millings will be

available under this contract?

Response: The Department wants all the millings cleaned up from the lot.

Question: The Department has quantified that there is 5400 plus cubic yards of millings
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available. Where this is a lump sum contract, how will the Contractor be compensated for
any adjustments to that quantity, whether it is more or less than the 5400 cubic yards

specified?

Response: The Department surveyed the pile and we are confident with the quantity. No

pay adjustments.

Consider this information prior to submitting your bid on November 3, 2010.

Sincerely,

Scott Bickford
{_Contracts & Specifications Exigineer
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